


                                                                                                                                                                                                      

Our classroom could also use a few items to keep us tidy and healthy each day.  If you are 

willing to donate any of the following, it would be greatly appreciated: 

❑ Containers of sanitizing wipes and/or hand sanitizer 

❑ 2 Boxes of tissues 

 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to accumulate these supplies.  Your support with 

organization will help the school year run smoothly.   

 

Snack 

Please pack a small, healthy snack (ex:  fruit, crackers, cereal bar, etc.) and water or juice 

every day (including the first day of school) for snack. 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

Bridge Valley will host an Open House in August.  Specific times for this event will be made 

available soon.  

 

Back to School Night  

Parents and guardians, please join me on Wednesday, September 7, 2022 for my Back To 

School Night, where I will share what to expect for the school year.  

 

First Day of School Project 

The last thing I would like you to bring on the first day of school will require you to use your 

creativity.  Please cover a cereal box with paper and decorate it in a way that will tell the class 

about you.  You may use pictures, drawings, clipart, magazines, or anything you’d like.  Make 

sure you make your name large, clear, and decorative so we know who you are. Please put at 

least one item inside the box that would tell us something about you. (Where you went on 

vacation this summer, an award you received, something you are proud of, etc).   

 

 

Parents, I would like to welcome you also to second grade.  I am looking forward to an exciting 

year with you and your student.  Although I will only have your child for a short time in this trip 

through life, I hope to make a contribution that will last a lifetime.  In hopes of getting to know 

your child better, please take some time to complete the FORMS questionnaire that is located 

on my teacher website. Thank you for your cooperation and support.  I look forward to meeting 

and working with you this year!  See you on our first day of school! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Howley 

kjhowley@cbsd.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


